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Parking Lot Near Fairgrounds, Concert Area in South Park to Close Tomorrow 
 

PITTSBURGH – The Department of Public Works announced today that crews have begun mobilizing 
and will soon start demolishing a deteriorated parking lot above the old fairgrounds site near the 
intersection of Brownsville Road and Corrigan Drive in South Park. The parking lot, which is being 
replaced, will close on Tuesday, June 22 and will not be available to the public until late 2021. That 
may impact available parking for those attending the Summer Concert Series, so concert goers should 
plan accordingly. 
 
A ceremonial groundbreaking is expected to occur in early July before work begins to transform the 
area into a permeable parking lot that will reduce stormwater runoff. 
 
The $2.4 million project is being done by Michael Facchiano Contracting, Inc. of Mt. Lebanon.  
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